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Fisher, Jared

From: McNulty, Denise <mcnultyd@nationalcar.com>
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 11:54 AM
To: Fisher, Jared
Subject: Termination

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

         Hello Jared, 
 
         This will serve as notice that I am terminating car rental 
         operation on January 11, 2019.   
 
         At the time, Enterprise will be taking over my lease and 
         operating National Car Rental and most likely Alamo. 
 
         I am leaving due to health reasons.  My physician informed 
         me in December, 2017 that I must not be in this environment 
         due to the Epstein-Barr virus that I have.   
 
         The jet fumes and air quality in this airport are intolerable 
         and only getting worse with more jets operating here. 
 
         It has been a pleasure doing business here, and I am so 
         sorry to be leaving. 
 
         Warm regards, 
 
         Denise D. McNulty 
         National and Alamo Rentals 
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